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I-55 near Edwardsville 
in Madison County 

 
Northeast of Edwardsville - The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) announced that 
southbound I-55 from IL 140 near Hamel to IL 143 near Edwardsville will be restricted to one 
lane during the night time starting Sunday evening, August 18, 2019, weather permitting.  The 
lanes will be restricted between the hours of 7:00 pm and 6:00 am.  The work is expected to be 
completed by Tuesday, August 20, 2019 and is necessary to repair the pavement marking. 
 
Drivers should expect delays and are asked to use alternate routes during this time.  Drivers are 
urged to reduce speed, be alert for changing conditions, obey all construction signage, and 
refrain from using mobile devices while approaching and traveling through the work zone. 
 
The General Contractor on this project is Keller Corporation of Glen Carbon, Illinois. 
 
Follow our Twitter page to find details on other construction projects in IDOT’s District 8. 
Updates on the impacts to traffic are available at http://stl-traffic.org. 
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